
Church Office Hours

•	Monday, Tuesday and Thursday - 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM
•	Wednesday - 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM
•	Friday - CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED

There are transactions and processing fees for all online donations, 
as well as a monthly fee for the giving platform. We have included 
an option for you to cover a portion of those fees. This additional 
contribution is tax deductible and will be reflected on your annual 

giving statement.

If you have already chosen to help cover those fees, we sincerely 
thank you! If not, please consider doing so the next time you make 

a donation.

Online Giving Fees

The Giving Report will
be updated next week.

Thank You

•	Give online: Visit our website and click on “GIVE” 
in the top bar.

•	Text to give online: Text the word “give” to 
(817) 385-7377 and follow the instructions on  
your phone.

•	Mail your check directly to the church: Our 
mailing address is

Church At The Crossing
128 Elm Street

Aledo, Texas 76008

Thank you for your continued support in being 
faithful with your giving. If you have any questions, 

please contact Amber Vrbas at (817) 441-8885 EXT 
101.
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MONDAY BASKETBALL & BIBLE STUDY
7:30 PM | Church Gym

ADULT POTLUCK
5:30 PM | Church Kitchen/Coffee Bar

TUESDAY PICKLEBALL
6:00 PM | Church Gym

THURSDAY PICKLEBALL
6:00 PM | Church Gym

DISCOVER THE CROSSING
9:30 AM | 1st Floor of the Youth Building

SUNDAY MORNING SMALL GROUPS FOR BIRTH THROUGH ADULTS
9:30 AM | Children’s Building/Youth Building/Adult Building

CROSSKIDS WORSHIP | 1ST & 2ND GRADE | 3RD & 4TH GRADE
10:45 AM | Room 204 in the Children’s Building | Room 101 of the Coffee Bar Area

SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP
10:45 AM | Church Sanctuary

Happy Anniversary to
Matt Bennett!

Matt Bennett has been the
worship pastor since January 2021. 

Matt is a big sports fan and loves 
the Longhorns, the Rangers and 
the Detroit Lions.  Matt has also 

been on local, regional and
international mission trips. He also 
helps with the Summer camp trip 

with CrossKids.

We wanted to share where our shoeboxes were sent this 
year. A few went to Mexico, about 100 went to the

Dominican Republic, but the majority were sent to “hard-
to-reach areas.”  From the Samaritan’s Purse website: “Your 
shoebox gift was selected for a special purpose. It will 
bring Good News and great joy to a boy or girl in a hard-

to-reach area.

Customs and cultural or religious reasons can make access 
difficult. Still, these gift-filled shoeboxes give local believers a sensitive way to

initiate ongoing relationships with those who may not know Christ. The gift you
provided helps equip Christian brothers and sisters to take great risks to advance 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and they are deeply grateful for your partnership. 

Through your generosity, you call out ‘His praise from the ends of the earth’
(Isaiah 42:10)”.

https://crossingaledo.com/give/
https://crossingaledo.com/ccb-event/5122/adult-potluck/?date=2025-01-07
https://crossingaledo.com/event/2025-01-12-discover-the-crossing-winter-2025/
https://crossingaledo.com/
https://crossingaledo.com/connect/events/list/

